
For more information on this project, or to sign-up to receive construction updates and traffic alerts, please
visit FDOTtampabay.com (Project Number: 254677-5-43)

Last Updated: 04/12/2024

US 19 Pedestrian Mid-Block Crosswalk at Buena Vista Ln/Bartelt Rd in Pasco County
254677-5-43

Project Details
Work Type Safety

Improvements
Phase Construction
Limits at Buena Vista

Lane/Bartelt
Road

Project Start December 8,
2023

City Holiday
County Pasco
Road US 19
Construction
Cost

$600,000

Estimated
Completion

Summer 2024

Contractor Cone & Graham,
Inc.

Contact Information
Project Information
  Maddie Pfingsten
  727-575-8334
  roadwork@dot.state.fl.us

Media Contact
  Kris Carson
  813-975-6060
  Kristen.Carson@dot.state.fl.us

About
The Florida Department of Transportation's Design-Build firm, Cone
& Graham, Inc., is installing a new pedestrian mid-block crosswalk at
US 19 and Buena Vista Lane/Bartelt Road in Pasco County.

Other safety and operational improvements include roadway
resurfacing, highway lighting, and median and sidewalk
modifications.

Construction is underway and expected to be complete in summer
2024.

https://fdottampabay.com/project/979/254677-5-43

